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Countryside day 

On Tuesday Y4 headed off on a day trip to 

Countryside Day in Harrogate.  The day took them 

through a variety of workshops, including honey 

tasting, rural crafts and other activities to learn 

about farming, food and the countryside. 

 

They were also entertained by the dog and duck 

show and the legendary Sheep Show! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          School Book Amnesty! 

              As you know, we spend a lot 

of money on reading books.  

Unfortunately we are currently missing 

a significant number.   

Can we ask you to check at home 

and if you have any school reading / 

library books at all please send them 

back (regardless of how long you 

have had them - no questions will be 

asked!!) 

Thank you for your support. 

Main Office Access 

In order to comply with GDPR, there is 

stricter guidance on storing data 

securely.  Therefore the main office 

door will now be kept locked at all 

times.   

Any visitors to school are asked to 

please use the hatch window. 

You can also contact Mrs Read on 

01757 638266 or by email 

admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk 

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk
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Upcoming Events… 

Mon June 11 

 Phonics Check Yr 1 / 2 (all 

week, please ensure 

children are in school 

every day or notify us as 

early as possible if they are 

unable to attend) 

 Balanceability 

 Rounders 

Tues June 12 

 Dodgeball – GROUP 2 (first 

session) 

Wed June 13 

 Forest School – Year 2 

Fri June 15 

 9.15am Find out Friday Yr 3 

& 4 

 

 

Find out Friday 

The first of our new format 

assemblies start next week.   

As per ‘What’s On’ parents of 

children in Year 3 and 4 are 

invited to their child’s 

classroom on Friday 15th June 

at the slightly earlier than 

advertised time of 9.15am.  

Please wait on the KS2 

playground and you will be 

collected by a member of 

staff.    

Find out Fridays will involve 

children performing or 

showing some of their work, 

similar to the class assemblies 

just within the classroom! 

 Judo 

This week we were lucky enough to receive some free Judo 

sessions.  All classes took part in the sessions across two days. 

   

Soccer Aid 

Today Year 6 organised a day of ‘ball themed’ sporting 

challenges in support of Soccer Aid.  They held an obstacle 

course for all classes and raised a total of £185.40.  This will be 

sent to Soccer Aid, for UNICEF UK. Thank you. 

                           

                   


